Birch Run Township Board of Trustees
Special Meeting June 14, 2001

Supervisor Earl Schlegel called the Special Meeting of the Birch Run Township
Board to order at 7:00 PM. Also present for the board were Amy McWherter,
Clerk; Debbie Trevino, Treasurer; Ed Magnus, Trustee; Joanne Strahm, Trustee;
David Stewart, Trustee; and Jeff Putnam, Trustee. Two people were present in the
audience.

Motion by Ed Magnus supported, by Dave Stewart to continue Police Protection for
the Township Park.
Motion carried 6-1. Amy McWherter abstained.

Motion by Ed Magnus supported, by Jeff Putnam to reject the Zoning Ordinance
Amendment A to allow a Mini Storage unit M-1 zone into a B-2 zone.
Motion carried 6-1. Amy McWherter abstained.

Motion by Dave Stewart, supported by Jeff Putnam to recognize the Planning
Commissions recommendation to accept Amendment B, the Minor Bodies of Water
Amendment. This Amendment is permitted only by the discretion of the Planning
Commission.

Motion carried 6-1. Amy McWherter abstained.

Motion by Dave Stewart and supported by Joanne Strahm to adjourn the meeting
at 7:45.

Motion carried 7-0.

Minutes as recorded by Amy McWherter Birch Run Township Clerk.



